The Minutes of the committee meeting of the Loughborough Students' Archery club, held on 26/02/09

The meeting opened at 6.05

- 1. Attendance
 - a. Present: James, Dave, Chris B, Andrea, Ash, Jade, Tom, Hannah, Phil G, Andrew
 - b. Apologies for Absence:
 - c. Absent: Matt
- 2. The minutes of the last meeting correct last minuets Jungle is a liar (Says Jade)
 - a. Last Meeting's Action Points:
 - i. James:
 - Pick up basketballs cancelled sessions done, have Monday and tuesday
 - 2. Sort out Left Hand Bow tell tom which to buy still needs to extract money
 - 3. Email about IOM money email out session plan, have all monies apart from Stubbs.

Young Pip had to wait til he got paid

- 4. Fill in AU form get hard copy from Ash
- ii. Ash
 - Sort out BUCS social done, Phil is doing archery shots
- iii. Tom
 - Sticker bows Tom says NO! proposed that he cant leave the committee till he has done it, he will then dig a tunnel, call it tom and crawl his way out.
 - Metal Detector/ serving/Bosses quicks order in process (Phil needs the Bow Sports invoice from Tom or else he cant give him any money)
- iv. Dave
 - 1. Drivers for BUTTs Champs done, we all got there, eventually.

We came, we shot badly, then we left

- BUTC Accomodation Dave wants his money and James will get a reciept
- v. Andrew
 - 1. Newsletter/WOW still pending
- vi. Andrea
 - 1. Social T-Shirts see later

- 2. Joint social/paintballing see later
- vii. Birm
 - 1. IOM Shirts being done, they will come in next week and need to be printed.
- 3. Matters Arising:
- 4. Main Business
 - a. New Sessions acquired sessions on Mon and Tue
 - b. Newsletter/ Article for WOW see above
 - c. Joint socials no update, just organise for us late March and if the other clubs can play, they are welcome to join us
 - d. Comps
 - BUTC Swansea 28/2/09 only A Team, we have even practiced, badly! Its going to be a nightmare, as we only have the small hall.
 - BUCS Loughborough 7/3/09 Oh God its only a week away. Whoop its only a week away! Dave will tell the club who is on the list. Everyone to meet at NSH at 7pm on the fri night, then again at 7.30am on sat morning
 - iii. 2nd April IOM We Know! Are we nearly there yet?
 - e. Left hand bow need to get money out of him
 - f. Social shirts submitted with IOM shirts

The man couldn't understand the concept of putting the parrot in the middle Andrea: I want the parrot in the middle

- g. IOM book ghost tour? Swimming stuff? at least 8 interested in ghost tour, and people interested in Swimming. James to email about format
- h. BUCS + social (help on the day, and night before) times done
- i. Buy equipment now before committee change metal detector, bosses (need for BUSA/BUCS) done
- 5. Other Business
 - Jungle smells that's so my line
 - Committee changeover period till easter
 - County Fita 24th May go as a club, Dave and his successor can work on it together
 - Tom has to do the Audit with the Newbie
- 6. Session rota

- a. Sat 28th BUTC Phil
- b. Sun 1st Andrew
- c. Mon 2nd 4-6 James
- d. Tues 3rd 12 3 Jade
- e. Wed 4th NovLT
- f. Fri 6th Hall set up 7-9? everyone
- g. Sat 7th BUSA Everyone
- h. Sun 8th ?????
- i. Tue 10th Cancelled
- j. Wed 11th AGM -James
- k. Sat 14th NEW COMMITTEE
- I. Sun 15th NEW COMMITTEE
- 7. Confirmation of next meeting

Proposed for 11^{th} March 2009 – AGM 13^{TH} – March – handover meeting

Meeting Closed: 6.35pm

Action Points -

- i. James:
 - 1. Sort out Left Hand Bow tell tom which to buy and get money
 - 2. Email about IOM Format
 - 3. Fill in AU form
 - 4. Daves money/receipt for BUTC
- ii. Ash
 - 1. Give James AU form
- iii. Tom
 - 1. Sticker bows
 - 2. Bowsports invoice to Phil
- iv. Dave
 - 1. Do county Fits Stuff
- v. Andrew
 - 1. Newsletter/WOW
- vi. Andrea
 - 1. Social T-Shirts
 - 2. Joint social/paintballing
- vii. Birm
 - 1. IOM Shirts
- viii. Everyone....Help with BUSA/BUCS